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Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are hosting a Macmillan coffee morning this Friday 26th September at 9am
in the main hall. There will be takeaway options available if you aren’t able to
stay.

We are asking for (store bought) cake and pastry donations to be bought in
every day this week please. These can be passed into the school office or to Mrs
Solkin on the gate. Any cakes left over after the coffee morning will be donated
to the local food bank.

We really appreciate your help and support for what is a brilliant cause close to
so many of our hearts.

Kind Regards,

Great Crosby’s PTA



